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Submission: Hello, 
 
I am writing as a property owner and resident of the Marrickville local council area to lend my support to the NO 
amalgamation movement.  
 
In my opinion Marrickville Council is uniquely suited to address the needs of the area, and time and time again reflects this in 
the decisions it makes, whether they be related to area development, community programs, or rates and fees. 
 
I do not believe that these functions could, or should be handled by an area board within a super council, but rather that the 
residents of the area should have accountable and accessible local government area representatives from their given region. 
 
Regards, 
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